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PUT BREAKFAST WITH SAINT NICK ON YOUR CALENDARS.  December 19 after all masses.  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.  We will be serving breakfast to any and all parishioners after all Sunday 
Masses on December 19 in All Saints Hall.  Volunteers need to report at 7:00 am to prepare breakfast 
for the attendees of 7:30 am Mass.  Omelettes, home fries, sausage, pancakes, juice, and coffee are 
included in the menu.  There may even be a photo op with St. Nick for the kids.  The event is free!!! 

**The next Knights at the Races for the entire parish will be held on January 15 in the parish hall.  
The first event was a success and those who attended had a great time!  The Youth Group added so 
much to our program.  Remember January 15, 2022.  We are asking that all Knights attend. 

** The Holy Water Fonts have once again been filled with Holy Water.  Thank you, Father Eli! 

Prayers are being offered for those suffering from health issues and family deaths during this time.  
REMEMBER:  You are not alone.  Come join us for the Rosary Devotion on Sundays at 10:00 am.  

** The last Membership Drive produced a transfer from New York and new member from St. 
Matthews.  Welcome Rocco and Jeff. 

** Don’t forget that the parish Lenten Fish Fries will start on Friday, March 4 and continue on Fridays 
during Lent.  The last Fish Fry will be held on April 8.  They begin at 5:00 pm and last till 7:00 pm. The 
cost is still $10.00 per person.  Join us each week as the Knights prepare and serve these meals to our 
parishioners and guests. 

In the meantime, everyone, STAY SAFE!!!  

 
God Bless,  
Paul Turner, Grand Knight and the Council # 11669 Officers 
 
HAVE A JOYOUS AND BLESSED CHRISTMAS SEASON!! 

 

REMEMBER: MONTHLY COUNCIL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 7:30PM ON THE 
SECOND MONDAY OF EACH MONTH IN ALL SAINTS HALL - SEE YOU THERE. 


